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Plymouth Parish Office�

 � 11 School St. Plymouth�

Office Hours�

Monday � Friday�

9:00 AM to 3:00 PM�

      Phone: (603) 536 � 4700�

Fax: (603) 536 � 4709�

        E�mail: holytrinitynh@gmail.com�

�

                  PARISH STAFF�

Pastor�

Rev. Leo A. LeBlanc�

        Rectory (for emergencies only)�

603�536�5239�

�

Deacon�

Rev. Mr. Michael Guy�

�

Pastoral Minister�

David M. Gravel�

         �

              Plymouth Operations�

                Parish Bookkeeper �

Sandra Hauser�

(603) 536 � 4700�

�

Director of Music Ministry�

Bristol Operations�

Chris Chiasson�

(603) 744 �2700�

holytrinitybristol@gmail.com�

�

Permanent Deacon Candidate�

GIFT Program Coordinator�

Dave Hemeon�

(603) 496�7145�

�

Bristol Office Hours�

                Mon, Tues, Thurs�

  9:00 AM to 2:00 PM�

�

Parish Website�

www. holytrinityparishnh.org�

Holy Trinity Parish 

St. Matthew, St. Agnes and Our Lady of Grace 
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 Offertory for 11/14 and 11/15�

Offertory � � �                          $6266.00�

Energy � � � �            �   $100.00�

Campaign for Human Dev.                              $40.00�

All Saints� � � � �      $30.00�

Christmas Flowers                                            $45.00�

Adult Faith Formation                                    $200.00�

    Thank you for your continued generosity!  �

            Contribution Envelopes For 2021�

Contribution envelopes are here and available for you to 

pick up. �

If you are from the Bristol area, they are at Our Lady of 

Grace, and if you are from the Plymouth area, they are at 

St. Matthew. If you are unable to pick them up, please call 

Chris in Bristol at 744�2700 or Sandy in Plymouth at �

536�4700. If you are  no longer interested in contribution 

envelopes because you are giving online, please let us know 

that as well. Thank you for your assistance.�

Parish offices will be closed on Wednesday, 

November 25th and reopen on Monday, 

November 30th. We wish you and your family 

and safe, healthy and blessed Thanksgiving! 

Monday, November 23�

AA Meeting, CLC Hall, 11:00 AM � Noon�

Tuesday, November 24�

AA Meeting, CLC Hall, 11:00 AM � Noon�

Wednesday, November 25�

AA Meeting, CLC Hall, 11:00 AM � Noon�

Thursday, November 26�

AA Meeting, CLC Hall, 11:00 AM � Noon�

Friday, November 27�

AA Meeting, CLC Hall, 11:00 AM � Noon�

Saturday, November  28�

AA Meeting, CLC Hall, 11:00 AM � Noon�

Saturday, November 21�

4:00 PM�� St. Matthew Church�               � �

                             †Michael Connell by the family�

                             † William Riley by the family�

�     �

Sunday, November 22�

8:00 AM�   St. Matthew Church�

� �  †Melissa Tingley by the family�

9:30 AM�   Our Lady of Grace Chapel� �

� �   †Patricia Ford  by the  family�

                               †  Herbert Scott by his wife, Eva�

10:30 AM �  Our Lady of Grace Chapel�

� �  †For all parishioners�

�

Monday, November 23�

8:00 AM� St. Matthew Church�

�                †Dorothy Lengel �

                               by Holy Child School at Rosemont �

� � �

�                  Adoration 8:30 AM � 9:30 AM�

�

Tuesday, November 24�

8:00 AM� St. Matthew Church�

�               †George Renaud by Ed & Sandy Hauser �

�

Wednesday, November 25�

� � St. Matthew Church�

                             NO MASS�

� �

Thursday, November 26 � Thanksgiving Day�

9:00 AM� Our Lady of Grace Chapel�

� � In thanksgiving for all our parishioners �

� � living and deceased.� �  �

� � � No Adoration this week �

�

Friday, November 27�

� � St. Matthew Church�

�                NO MASS � � � �

� �  �

�

                         � �

Saturday, November 28�

4:00 PM�� St. Matthew Church�               � �

                             †Richard Khoury by his wife, Jo�Anne�

�     �

Sunday, November 29�

8:00 AM�   St. Matthew Church�

� �   For all suffering from Covid�

9:30 AM�   Our Lady of Grace Chapel� �

� �   For all suffering from cancer�

10:30 AM �  Our Lady of Grace Chapel�

� �   For all Deacon Candidates�

� �  �



�

WEEKEND MASS SCHEDULE 

   Saturday             

       4:00 PM at St. Matthew 

    Sunday             

         8:00 AM at St. Matthew 

                 9:30 AM at Our Lady of Grace 

    10:30 AM at Our Lady of Grace 

Please wear your mask for the duration of the Mass, 

sign the Guest Book, and follow the directions of the 

ushers for Communion and exiting procedures. They 

are there to keep you safe. Thank you. 

� � Knights of Columbus  

       Takeout Spaghetti Supper 

                      Saturday December 5th 

 Deadline for Orders: November 29th 

The Plymouth will be hosting a takeout 

Spaghetti Supper to fund the charities 

they sponsor. Dinners are $10.00 apiece, 

(cash only please) and will be picked up by 

drive through after the 4 PM Mass. 

Please go to http://tinyurl.com/kofc-

spaghetti2020 for more information and to sign up, or 

call Joe Casey at (603) 536-5398. 

         GIFT PROGRAM FIRST RECONCILIATION�

The First Reconciliation retreat will be on Sunday, 

December 6th at Noon at Our Lady of Grace. If you 

need additional info, please call Dave Hemeon at 

(603) 496-7145. You can also join the Gift program 

page on FB!  Just look up Holy Trinity Gift program. 

�     Giving Tree in Plymouth�

For the purpose of keeping you safe, 

The Giving Tree this year will be set 

up in the hall of the CLC. Tags can 

be picked up before or after Mass or 

during office hours (9AM to 3PM 

daily). Call Sandy if you have a 

question at 536 � 4700. Please 

remember to keep your mask on 

and practice social distancing.�

Gifts and gift cards will need to be brought back by 

December 13th in order for timely distribution.�

For any other information about the Giving Tree, call 

Clay Norwood at Cell: (603) 707�9898 or �

Home:(603) 786�2977�

�

  Thanksgiving Day Mass 

Thursday, November 26th 

               9:00 AM  

     at Our Lady of Grace 

� � GIFT PROGRAM �

Men’s Spirituality�(one Saturday of the month) provides an 

opportunity for men to gather and discuss the Sunday Scriptures 

considering their own journeys of faith.�

Moms Faith Sharing Circle�(one evening per 

month)�welcomes women at all stages of motherhood to enter 

deeper conversations and prayer within a safe and supportive 

environment.��

If you are interested, please call GIFT program leader Dave 

Hemeon at (603) 496�7145.�
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This year, the gift tags on the Giving 

Tree will be for shut - ins and those who 

have been home since the beginning of 

the pandemic. If you know of someone 

that could use a gift, please call Chris at 

744-2700, or email her at 

holytrinitybristol@gmail.com 

Our tree will be up on the first week of 

Advent (November 28th and 29th) 

             CAMPUS MINISTRY NEWS�

THANK YOU to Fr. Leo for joining us via Zoom each month 

for a prayer service and especially this month, as we remem-

bered our beloved dead with cell phone flashlights in place of 

candles, which we can’t have in dorms.�

GOOD LUCK on final papers, performances, projects, and 

exams! We’ll be keeping you in our prayers. And have a Happy 

Thanksgiving and a safe and relaxing break with your families! 

Very best wishes if you are graduating, finishing up your final 

semester on campus before student teaching or interning next 

semester, or otherwise leaving PSU. For those returning, we’ll 

see you at the end of January!�

          Would you Consider Online Giving?�

The effects of COVID 19 have been wide spread, whether it be 

physically, emotionally, and financially just to name a few. The 

parish has also felt the effects financially. If you haven’t already 

transitioned to online giving, would you please consider doing 

so? That way, we can continue to receive your weekly offerings 

even when you are not here, as the payments are automatic.�

We thank you for your continued generosity, prayers and 

participation at Holy Trinity Parish.�

�
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